PUBLIC NOTICE

Hardeman County will be accepting sealed bids for surplus equipment. You may submit a bid to
the County Judge’s office at 300 Main Street, Quanah, Texas 79252. Sealed bids will be
accepted until 5:00 P.M. on July 5, 2024. Bids will be opened at the Commissioner’s Court
regular meeting on July 8, 2024.

Surplus Items Include:

VEHICLE 1 2021 FORD EXPLORER  LAST 4 OF VIN 5424
MILEAGE 63,287

VEHICLE 2 2021 FORD EXPLORER  LAST 4 OF VIN 5429
MILEAGE 84,296

All bid submittals must be marked on the outside of the envelope which vehicle is being bid on.
Any further information can be obtained at the County Judge’s office.
The county reserves the right to reject any and all bids.




